IMPORTANT CUSTOMER NOTICE

April 29, 2014
Notice of Withdrawl of SmartLine Payphone Access Line Service Offerings in the AT&T SE Region
Dear Payphone Service Provider:

Effective on June 13, 2014, the SmartLine Payphone Access Line Service will no longer be available for order in the SE Region of AT&T (Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, Louisiana, Mississippi, North Carolina, South Carolina, and Tennessee). 

System inventories reveal that there are no existing SmartLine payphone lines in service in these nine states.
Michael Wong

Wholesale Payphone Product Manager

